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From: Camille Leung
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 11:46 AM
To: Bill E. Zehrbach
Cc: PLANNING_Geo; jtuttlec@aol.com (jtuttlec@aol.com); 

'rnewman@resolutionstrategiesinc.com'; 'laj@cohenandjacobson.com'; noel 
chamberlain (noel@nexgenbuilders.com); Amy Ow; Sherry Liu

Subject: RE: Highland Estates Lots 5-8
Attachments: SMC6071A Highland Estates.pdf

Hi Bill, 
 
Please see attached letter from CSA.  The Planning case for the modified grading on Lots 5-8 will need to be decided 
upon by the Director before associated BLD permits can be issued (assuming all comments on BLD permits have been 
addressed). 
 
Regarding what is needed for Geo review of the BLD permits for Lots 5-8, please coordinate with Sherry. 
 
Thanks  
 

From: Bill E. Zehrbach <bzehrbach@earthsystems.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 11:10 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Highland Estates Lots 5-8 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Camille 
 
Attached is our updated geotechnical report as requested.  Let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Bill E. Zehrbach, GE  
Senior Vice President, Principal Engineer  
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